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(jimmy reed)Know I love you babyKnow I love you
babyYou know I love you babyYou don?t even know my
nameLet me tell you babyI tell you what I would doI
would rather be a big somebodyAnd come home to
youAin?t that lovin? you babyAin?t that lovin? you
babyAin?t that lovin? you babyYou don?t even know my
nameLet me tell you babyThough it don?t sound trueIf
you?d throw me in the oceanI?d swim to the shoreAnd
come home to youAin?t that lovin? you babyAin?t that
lovin? you babyAin?t that lovin? you babyYou don?t
even know my name, alrightKnow I love you babyKnow I
love you babyYou know I love you babyYou don?t even
know my nameLet me tell you babyI tell you what I
would doI would rather be a big somebodyAnd come
home to youAin?t that lovin? you babyAin?t that lovin?
you babyAin?t that lovin? you babyYou don?t even know
my name, alrightFour o?clock in the mornin?You come
walkin? homeI ain?t got no consolationBut to ring you
on the phoneAin?t that lovin? you babyAin?t that lovin?
you babyAin?t that lovin? you babyYou don?t even know
my nameYou don?t even know my nameYou don?t
even know my name
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